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On July 30th, 2023, Cameroon marked the conclusion of its fourth batch of missionaries' yearlong 
journey. The mission had embarked on August 1, 2022, with an intensive 40-day workshop tailored to 
equip the missionaries for the tasks ahead. 
 
The training focused on several core components. They learned how to teach the Divine Principle (Divine 
Principle), handle various workshops, impart character education in schools, witness, and fundraise. 
 
These elements became the backbone of their year-long mission. Notably, each missionary set personal 
objectives, including reading True Mother's memoir and True Father's autobiography three times each and 
the Divine Principle seven times. Furthermore, by the end of their mission, they aimed to have three 
spiritual children each. 
 
During the mission, they diligently executed all these activities. They taught character education in 
schools that had entered a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with YSP. They also took on roles as 
coordinators and educators for a series of workshops, ranging from 1 day workshop, 2 day, 7 days and 21 
days' workshop. 
 
The national leader welcomed esteemed guests to the closing ceremony: Sub-regional Director Rev Jean 
Pierre Kadima, the Regional YSP Secretary-General, Special Youth Envoy Sosheloba Houngbedji, and 
various youth leaders from the sub-region center. The Secretary-General emphasized that although the 
missionaries had completed their 365-day mission, their true challenge lay ahead; he urged them to 
strengthen their faith, especially as they step into university life, which will test their resolve and identity. 
 
Expressing pride and admiration, the regional president lauded Cameroon's steadfast commitment to 
missionary training; and he shared that True Mother's dream was always for the second generation to take 
up the mantle of responsibility and fulfill her vision flawlessly. 
 
The event was a joyous occasion for Cameroon. Families from near and far joined the celebration, 
connecting both virtually via Zoom and in person. The day's festivities culminated in a group photograph, 
symbolizing unity, commitment, and the shared hope for the future, with a turnout of 100 participants 
both online and on-site. 
 
 

 


